
Annex 6-1: LETTERHEAD OF THE STATE AGENCY FOR ENERGY EFFICIENCY AND 

ENERGY SAVING OF UKRAINE (Unofficial translation) 

 

 

TO:  Adrian Twomey, 

Team Leader 

INOGATE Technical Secretariat 

 

Dear Mr. Twomey, 

On my own behalf and on behalf of the State Agency for Energy Efficiency and Energy Saving of Ukraine I 

extend my compliments to you and express our sincere gratitude for the support to the Agency in 

organising and holding the VII International Investment Business Forum on Energy Efficiency and 

Renewable Energy, which was held during 10 – 13 November 2015. 

This year more than 750 participants attended the Forum, which has become the traditional business 

platform for the exchange of experience between the authorities, business and international experts in 

the field of energy efficiency, energy saving and renewable energy. 

We believe that the experience which was shared by Forum participants will be useful in everyday 

practical implementation of energy efficiency and renewable energy measures.  

We thank you for your participation in the organisation of this event and look forward to further 

cooperation towards the development of energy efficiency and renewable energy in Ukraine. 

It is only through joint efforts we will make Ukraine energy independent! 

 

Sincerely,   

Head 

Serhiy Savchuk 

 




